
Welcome to our first reading newsletter
of the new school year. Every half term
we find out about the wonderful reading
happening here in school and at home.
You will also find more information about
the many benefits of reading and the
ways in which we can help the children
with their reading outside of school. 

Reading Newsletter

Reading is...

Welcome to the Autumn
Reading Newsletter

Class Reads
So you can talk about
them at home, please see
below some of the key
texts we are enjoying in
our classes right now.

Getting cosy with a good book outside the
caravan! If you have any photographs of
you enjoying some reading during the
summer holidays, it’s not too late to share
them with us - send them in (or any of you
more recently) and we will feature them in
our next newsletter.
 
Send your photographs to:
admin@meolebrace-pri.shropshire.sch.uk 
- let’s keep on inspiring each other!
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Nursery

Reception



Class Reads

Year 1

Year 2

Year 3 Year 4

Year 5 Year 6

Book Talk
It’s really important to talk to children
about the books they read. These chats
can happen at any time but will really
help to develop the children’s
vocabularies, while also helping them to
get excited about books, creating a
lifelong love of reading! 

In the ‘Book Talk’ section of each
Reading Newsletter, we offer ideas of
sentence starters and questions for
these discussions. 

Reading With Your Child

Sometimes we might not be able to
be there for story time but we can
still enjoy books together on a video
call. This video from the BookTrust
website with children’s author, Ali
Sparkes, gives some ideas of how to
get the best out of this time.

What would you have
done if you were the
main character?

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=l7HvrYnW4Bw
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=l7HvrYnW4Bw


Well done to everyone who
took part in the Shropshire
Libraries Summer Reading
Challenge. It was great to hear
about all the books you
enjoyed and to see your
Marvellous Makers medals and
certificates. 

Reading Events -
 Summer Reading Challenge



This edition of Recommended Reads comes from The Reader Teacher, a
fantastic website dedicated to children’s books with reviews and booklists for
each year group. These recommendations are taken from recent updates in
the Monthly Must Reads section, which shares newly published books for
children to enjoy. Each of title is available in our school library. 

Recommended Reads

https://www.thereaderteacher.com/_files/ugd/d5a56e_19b05fac4edb4832afa2026c8cb9dde6.pdf?index=true
https://www.thereaderteacher.com/_files/ugd/d5a56e_9e7ca4a334124a1e99eac32f43b0c029.pdf
https://www.thereaderteacher.com/

